
State Board for Certification of 
Water and Wastewater Systems Operators 

P.O. Box 8454 
Harrisburg, PA  17105-8454 

June 11, 2008 
717-772-5158 

 
 
MR ADRIAN HILL 
24 REESE AVE 
APT B-2 
NEWTOWN SQUARE PA 19073-4015 
 
Dear Mr. Hill: 
 
 Per our conversation of Wednesday, June 11, 2008, your reciprocity application 
and check are being returned to you because you were issued reciprocity in 2004 and 
did not take the required 15 hours of continuing education by September 30, 2007.   
 
 Per the Board, if an operator previously held a PA license that expired, was 
revoked, suspended, or lapsed due to insufficient continuing education, that operator 
cannot apply for reciprocity within three years of their last expiration date.  After three 
years, they may apply for reciprocity again. 
 
 I also informed you that if you can prove you have taken 15 hours of continuing 
education within your renewal cycle of October 1, 2004 and September 30, 2007, renew 
your license by paying $15 and sending in the renewal application with the training 
course certificates, you may be certified again.  This must be done within two years of 
your expiration date of September 30, 2007.  You will need to contact me to obtain a 
duplicate renewal form. 
 
 I emailed you the operator exam schedule and the post presentation applications 
that must be used if you are claiming training that was not DEP approved.  Please see 
the attached Earthwise Academy on-line training information that will help you attain the 
training you need.  Also enclosed is the notice of expiration letter that was sent to your 
old address and was returned to DEP undeliverable. 
 
 If you have any questions, please use the above telephone number. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Cheri Sansoni 
     Board Secretary 
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